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2nd September 2022 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,          
 
Further to previous correspondence dated 18th July 2022, we are writing to provide an 
update to current construction activities on Maypole Road.  
 
As you will be aware, Maypole Road has been closed since 25th July 2022 whilst the new 
Staggered Junction alignment has been constructed to provide access to the future Relief 
Road between Langford Road and Broad Street Green. 
 
Whilst the road has been closed, utility works have been completed (by others) from the 
junction with Langford Road to the new development site entrance to minimise the need for 
future closures and further disruption. 
 
We are now in the process of laying the final asphalt layers to the carriageway and can 
confirm works are on course to enable to road to be re-opened to two-way traffic from 5th 
September 2022. 
 
As there is a significant layout change to Maypole Road, we will be installing temporary 
traffic management on the carriageway to help road users navigate the new arrangement 
whilst we continue our works either side of the junction. 
 
The temporary layout arrangement will be installed with temporary barriers and relevant 
signage to help guide all road users through the junction.  We will also install advance 
warning signs to advise of the new road layout on approach. 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation during the works.  If you have any 
questions or comments about the works, please send your enquiry to westombe-
park@devcomms.co.uk or call the team on 0800 080 3174. 
 
Further information on the scheme, including the latest Development Update can be found 
on the webpage www.westcombe-park.com  
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
Walsh Contracting Limited 
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